[image: ]                             
        South Middleboro Protective Association, Inc. 
                               Middleboro, MA 02346






Page 2 of 1




		To:		Town of Middleborough, Community Preservation Committee

		Re:		Application for Community Preservation Funding 
				for South Middleborough Protective Association, Inc.

		Date: 		June 30, 2015


		Enclosed you will find nine (9) copies of Step One of the Application for Community 
		Preservation Funding for the South Middleborough Protective Association, Inc. in
		reference to Saving the South Middleborough School.  We have also included a CD of all
		documents and an email will be sent to cpc@middleborocpa.org later today, June 30, 2015. 

		Each printed packet includes the application, supporting materials, pictures and a list of 
		monies spent to date on the school house. 

		As a Board, we thank you for the opportunity to apply for funding and for your time in 
		reviewing our application.  We truly believe that the renovation of the school house would 
		be a great local asset to the South Middleborough residents as well as residents in the
		entire town.  

		Thank you again for your time.  We are available for any questions you may have. 






		Sincerely; 
		The South Middleborough Protective Association, Inc. Board and interested parties





		Kim Stanfield
		Interim President, SMPA, Inc.

		Cell: 508-441-1872
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